28™ October 2005
Dear Donald,

Thank you for your speedy response on the planned invasion of Iran. Whilst
I agree with you that the breakdown of our mobile Burger King unit could affect troop morale I
believe that we should press ahead without it. They probably have McDonalds in the Iranian capital,
but can you check whether our M1 Abrahms tanks will fit through the drive thru.

Thankfully it looks like our plans to drawn attention away from our invasion by suing the Onion has
paid off. I haven't seen a single story about our troop build ups, or about the cleaners being sent to
polish the dust off of the big red button.

In fact, people have been so tied up wanting to know why we want to sue a satirical publication for
using our seal when so many others use it unpunished we were able to get the decorators into the
Moon Landing sets to paint them red in preparation for the Mars missions.

I think next week we should sue Greece for plagiarizing our flag design. Theirs is so blantantly
'inspired’ by Old Glory its a rip off and we'd be able to reveal to the public the details of your sexual
encounter with Hilary Clinton, Elvis and Matilda the sheep without people noticing.

They'll probably be so distracted we could push our bills to incinerate the homeless that don't agree
to sign up for military service.

Anyway, remember this letter is completely confidential. And what does the CC part mean on
emails? I've accidentally added an email address from a great site I was visiting the other day. It's

fantastic, it's got loads of things about me on it, I think you should check it out.

It's www.randomperspective.com — as your commander and chief I order you to view it.

See you Tuesday.

/%Ji//

George W Bush


http://www.randomperspective.com/

